Minutes - Airport Advisory Committee Meeting March 16, 1976 - 7:30 p.m. Port Conference Room

Present: Committee members Sterling Hanel, Arne Udelius, Ted Ekker, Chuck Smith and Jay Lawhon. From the Port were C. W. Wells, John Weber

and Dallas Dusenbery.

Minutes of the previous meeting were read and approved as distributed.

It was reported that there had been a meeting last week at noon with Ted Ekker, Sterling Hanel and some of the Port Commissioners regarding the west end of the strip, next to the highway, making it more useable. Sterling Hanel said it could probably be smoothed off, put in an 8" pipe and drain the water, down to about Wagner's area in the southwest corner. They were going to look it over and see what could be done. Dallas Dusenbery was to check on the drain tile there and, barring rain, Sterling would go ahead on Thursday and put in the culvert. Dallas Dusenbery called Glen Adams to do the backhoe work and put the drains in and he was to start Thursday or Friday and drain into existing drains. John Weber suggested Gene Wright seed the southeast corner, where the grading has been done, this next week and get water on it.

On the ag operators, it was decided that as soon as we could we would move them up to the southwest corner, as soon as the grading work is done. This might be temporary until the Master Plan is finished.

At the next meeting we will perhaps go into fees and use costs, tie down fees, operator fees, and that type of thing. The next meeting will be April 6, 1976, 7:30 p.m. at the Port office.

The meeting was adjourned at 9:10 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Jay Lawhon, Secretary